
Salhouse Weekly Update WC 21th March 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 
Best wishes go out to all those who are self isolating or may be feeling unwell. Thankfully we 
are almost back to a full staff. 
My highlight of the week has to be attending the Norfolk Music Festival at St Andrews 
yesterday, to hear and support our talented salsa band. They were absolutely brilliant, so 
confident and entertaining. Impressive indeed. 
I do hope the parent consultations supported your understanding of how your child is 
progressing.  Thank you for the appreciation and support you felt able to offer my teachers. 
They care very deeply for the children and having your support is motivating for them. 
The sun is shining, and it should be a good weekend!  Enjoy! 
 

 
Next week 

 
Friday 25th March – Homeless Charity 
fundraising 
 
Friday 25th March – Final day to order a pack 
lunch for Coots Cromer RNLI trip 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking ahead 
 

Tuesday 29th March – Coots trip to Cromer 
RNLI 
 
Wednesday 30th March – Cluster Rugby 
 
Wednesday 30th March – Easter Service 
children only 
 
Friday 1st April – FOSS non uniform day 
 
Friday 1st April - FOSS Easter scavenger hunt 
and cake sale 
 
Wednesday 20th April – Start of Summer term 

 
 
 
 

Fundraising for The Living room 
 

On Friday 25th March we are supporting a 
year 2 child who is raising money for The 
Living room. A Charity providing a safe, warm 
place for rough sleepers in Great Yarmouth. 
We are inviting children to wear their pyjamas 
to school, a donation can be made on the 
school gate.  Hot chocolate will be available to 
buy after school on the grass outside Coots 
entrance. 

 

FOSS 
 
 

Easter scavenger hunt 
 

FOSS are providing a scavenger hunt for all 
the children on Friday 1st April. 

 
They will also be holding a cake sale after 
school.  If you would like to bake or buy a 

cake for the cake sale it can be dropped off in 
the school office on the day. 
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Summer Menu 
 

Please see the attached new menus for summer term.  You will see a separate menu for first 
day back on April 20th.  The menu’s will be added to the school and Norse website during the 
Easter holidays where you will be able to download them.  Allergen menu’s will follow. 

tots2teens Club 
 

 

 
 

      
 

 

 

The team from the Developmental Lab at the UEA have asked if we could pass on the following information to 

you. They are a research laboratory based in the Psychology department at the UEA. They are interested in early 

child development. The lab is continuously carrying out research studies looking at how children think, remember and 

pay attention to things. They use fun tasks with toys or children look at changing pictures on a screen while they 

observe and track eye movement etc. Studies vary, it could be just a one hour visit at the UEA or some studies 

follow children’s development over a number of years. They understand how busy family life can be and really 

appreciate any time you can commit to help them. After extensive preparation and detailed risk assessments the 

labs are running studies with social distancing as well as online. They have free parking at the UEA or can reimburse 

public transport travel costs. To thank you for your time your child will receive a toy and a ‘child Scientist’ T-

shirt and on some studies they pay you a small thank you for your time. This research aims to aid diagnosis and 

intervention tools for children in the future. You can register to find out more information here:  

https://ddlab.ripplescience.com/survey/txmAWFzaaAT3vWQ7h/oe9eJwCJpWfCm6NMH/form?source=SalhousePrimary  

 

Please see the link for details for 
Tots2Teens sessions which are 
happing locally during the Easter 
holidays. The full program can be 
seen on our 
website www.broadland.gov.uk/t2t 
  
 

https://ddlab.ripplescience.com/survey/txmAWFzaaAT3vWQ7h/oe9eJwCJpWfCm6NMH/form?source=Salhouse
http://www.broadland.gov.uk/t2t

